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8th July 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Virtual Transition Day 
 
We are really looking forward to hosting our Virtual Transition Day on Friday 9th July.  We would like to share 
some information with you about what we have planned.  It is unfortunate that we have been unable to host this 
event in school this year, but we have continued to work hard to prepare a programme that we believe should 
help prepare your child for joining us in September. 
 
We have delivered the Transition booklets to all to all local primary schools.  If possible, we would love students 
to bring these in with them on their first day in school in September.  Tomorrow we are giving schools the 
opportunity to join one of three live assemblies at 10.00am, 11.00am and 2.00pm which schools can access on 
site.  This will give students the opportunity to see staff at Corby Technical School and hear Year 7 students speak 
about the experiences they have had at our school. We do also appreciate that some schools do not have 
capacity to show these assemblies, so we will record one of the broadcasts and upload a link to our website 
towards the end of the day on Friday 9th July. 
 
During the transition day there are also interactive resources students can access on our school website. There 
will be a quiz, a virtual postcard and students can also access the transition booklet too if necessary. To find this 
area of our website, go to Corby Technical School - Home, then navigate to Parent Info>New Intake 2021 where 
you will find the links.  Alternatively, you can click here. 
  
Finally, we are really looking forward to meeting our new students on September 1st 2021.  We hope you have a 
relaxing summer and that your children have a positive last few weeks in Primary School. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school by emailing 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr B Armstrong 
Assistant Principal 
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